
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 Thank you for signing up for Parent Consultations next week; if you 

haven’t managed to do this, please email the office or speak to your 

child’s teacher about arranging a time to chat.   

After half term, we will be sending your child home with their weekly CLIC tests. This is an 

opportunity for you to have a look at how your child is doing with some of their maths and 

support them if there are any misconceptions. We would appreciate it if you took some time 

working on any mistakes that you feel you can help with.  

 

 

Thank you for your support,  

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC Learn-its for 3 weeks:  
Children can practise their Learn-Its in their homework books.    
Children should recap their 5 times tables. 

6 + 7 =13 
5 + 6 = 11 
5 + 4 = 9 
8 + 7 = 15 
8 + 9 =17 

These are the list of words children will be tested from on Friday 16th February: group, country, 
wonder, worry, above, month, brother, cover, son, glove 

Phonics homework to be completed by Wednesday –  

Complete the phonics sheet sent home revising this week’s learning.  
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